

Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome to Year 6! I hope you had an enjoyable and relaxing summers break. Your children are to begin an exciting and busy year at Hartwell, full of new challenges and learning opportunities and I look forward to sharing it with them.

Below are the homework activities that will be set each week throughout Year 6:

- Each Thursday a list of spellings will be sent home to learn. These will follow class based activities that reinforce both letter patterns and their use within a written piece. The list of spelling will contain around twenty words' but this may vary from week to week. Spellings will then be tested the following Wednesday.
- In addition one piece of Numeracy and one piece of Literacy will be set each week which will consolidate what has been studied in class. Homework will be set on Thursday and needs to be handed in the following Wednesday.
- Read lots! It doesn't matter if it's a comic, an encyclopaedia, a novel....The children who read for enjoyment often produce written work that is full of imaginative language and accurate sentence structure. We will collect the home school diaries in on Monday morning and be handing out credit points to those children who are keen readers.

Each homework task is designed to take no longer than thirty minutes and will be greatly beneficial to your child's learning.

Please find attached the curriculum overview for the Autumn Term. Our PE days this term will be Monday (Tag Rugby) and Friday (Multi-skills) please ensure that your child has the necessary school PE kit in school on those days. May I take this opportunity to thank you in advance for your help and cooperation. Please feel free to drop in and see me if you have any further questions at any point in the year.

Kind Regards, Mr Tyman